
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

 

 

A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2021 

WILL BE HELD IN THE COUNTY COMMISSION BOARDROOM AT 25 OLD 

SCHOOL ROAD, GEORGETOWN, GA AT 5:30 PM ON FEB. 16, 2021. 

 

THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR JAN. 1, 2021 – DEC. 31, 2021, 

IS AVAILABLE FOR VIEWING AT THE COMMISSION OFFICE, THE QUITMAN 

COUNTY LIBRARY AND THE QUITMAN COUNTY COURTHOUSE. 

 

THE BUDGET WILL BE PRESENTED FOR ADOPTION ON FEB. 16, 2021 AT   

5:45 PM. AT THE COMMISSION MEETING HELD IN THE COMMISSIONERS 

CHAMBERS. 

 

 

 


